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Globalization and its impact on the full enjoyment of all human rights

Commission on Human Rights Decision 2000/102


At its 52nd meeting, on 17 April 2000, the Commission on Human Rights, recalling its resolution 1999/59 of 28 April 1999 and taking note of resolution 1999/8 of 25 August 1999 of the Sub-Commission on the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights, decided, without a vote, to endorse the appointment of Mr. J. Oloka-Onyango and Ms. Deepika Udagama as Special Rapporteurs to undertake a study on the issue of globalization and its impact on the full enjoyment of all human rights, paying specific attention to the recommendations made by the Sub-Commission and the Commission so as to refine the focus and methods of the study, and to recommend the following draft decision to the Economic and Social Council for adoption:

[For the text, draft decision 44.]*
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